
Department of Agricultural Economics and Agribusiness
Louisiana State University Agricultural Center

101 Agricultural Administration Building
Baton Rouge, LA 70803-5604

(225) 578-2712
Fax: (225) 578-2716

February 2, 2021

Dear Red Snapper Fisherman:

We want to thank you for your participation in the socio-economic survey of the Gulf of Mexico
red snapper IFQ program. The information provided will we used to conduct economic analyses
to assess the performance of the IFQ program. We anticipate providing the salient results of this
work to the Gulf of Mexico Fishery Management Council for their 5-year review of the program
early in 2012.

Once again, thank you very much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Walter R. Keithly, Jr.                                   
Resource Economist
Dept. of Agricultural Economics & Agribusiness
Louisiana State University
walterk@lsu.edu
(225) 578-6296
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